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C ITY OF ATLANTA 
DEPARTMENT of PARKS 

Office of General Manager 

Atlanta, Georgia 30303 

March 6, 1967 

MEMORANDUM 

Hon. Ivan Allen, Jr. 

Jack Delius 

SUBJECT: Piedmont and Harris Triangle - New Fountain 

Thank you for my copy of your letter to Mr. Jack Adair 
of March 2, 1967, regarding the plaque and the dedication 
of the above park. 

We are proceeding to have the plaque cast and it will take 
several weeks. The trees and other plants have been hand 
picked by A. P. Brindley, our Parks Engineer, and we hope 
the Purchasing Department will release the purchase order 
to Monroe Nursery this date. 

We have requested the fountain supplier to expedite the 
shipment o f the mechanism that goes in the basin. Delivery 
is being quoted to us from 4 to 6 weeks. I think it would 
be advisable to h ave the park completely planted, the 
fountain in operation, and the plaque installed before 
having a formal dedication. 

The Parks Committee has not decid~d on a name for the tri ­
angle but we are referring to it in our resolutions and in 
our de partmental f iles as the Pie dmont and Harris Triangle. 
I th i nk it would be best if we would o f ficially name it 
thi s but ref er to the f ountain as the 11 Adair Fountai n". We 
alre ady have an Ad a i r Park . 

I hav e a ske d Jimmy Little to h ave a f orma l resoluti on wi th 
the seal o f t he Ci ty f{~del i vecy to Mr. Adair. 
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